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April 27, 2017 
 

PALS Pool Closings 
 
The following pool closures are scheduled due to high school graduation activities: 
 

• The Battery Creek Indoor Pool will close on Thursday, June 1 at 5 p.m. 
• The Beaufort Indoor Pool will close on Friday, June 2 at 5 p.m. 

 
For more information about PALS programs and activities, call 843-255-6680 or visit www.bcpals.com. 
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